## BIDDENDEN PARISH COUNCIL 12 July 2016

#### **CORRESPONDENCE LIST**

### 14 June - 5 July 2016

#### **ACTION**

4/7 Email from Biddenden Jnrs asking to use the playing field for a sponsored 24hr match 26/27 August from 6pm-6pm

#### **RECEIVED**

14/6	Daily planning notification
14/6	Email from KCC re notes of Ashford Rural West Parishes Meeting 25/5
15/6	Rural Economy Spotlight
15/6	KCC notice re telephone scams
15/6	Email from ABC re Ashford Local Plan 2030 and Community Infrastructure Levy
15/6	Email from KALC re revised legal topic notes
15/6	Revised ALCC membership
17/6	Notice of play area inspection
17/6	Email from Parishioner confirming they will contact the MF & JM Working Group re memorial tree
17/6	Email from mowing contractor acknowledging notice being given on contract
18/6	Email from Lars Laj confirming 11/7 as start date for play area
18/6	Email from KALC re meetings procedure
18/6	Emails from planning portal x 9 re acknowledging planning comments
20/6	Email from contractor re work on the GJ Playing Field
20/6	Email from External Auditor re Annual Return 2015/17
20/6	PWLB payment notice
21/6	Email requesting marquee for "Send A Cow" on 26/6
21/6	Consulttion on Council Tax Support Scheme
21/6	NALC Newsletter
22/6	Confirmation from contractor that work on the GJ Playing Field has been completed
23/6	Email from VHMC re play area works
23/6	Email from ABC re consultation of Local Plan 2030
26/6	Email from parishioner re the Planning Committee and related issues (circulated)
27/6	Email from developer re proposed North St development giving housing stock breakdown
28/6	Email from a parishioner objecting to the proposed North St development (circulated)
28/6	Electoral Review of Ashford
28/6	Letters from successful recycling applicants thanking BPC for donations x 3
29/6	Email from ABC re bus shelters
29/6	Email from Cllr Bell re Sustrans survey
29/6	Email from parishioner re Sustrans survey
29/6	Email from Ashford KALC re Ashford Kalk LP Workshop 13 <sup>th</sup> July 2016 (2 Cllrs attending)
1/7	Email from Lars Laj confirming start date and documents to be forwarded
1/7	KCPFA Newsletter
4/7	Ashford Homelessness Review details

# SENT

14/6	Email to new Headteacher re meeting times
14/6	Email to All Saints re parish magazine contribution
16/6	Email to PlaySafety postponing play area inspection until 2017
16/6	Email to contractor giving permission to do the work on GJ Playing Field
17/6	Letter to mowing contractor giving notice
17/6	Notice of Local Plan consultation sent to parish magazine
17/6	Letter to parishioner re memorial tree
18/6	Email to MF & JM Working Group re memorial trees
18/6	Email to KALC re meeting procedure
20/6	Email to Cllr Bell asking if possible to get notes of ABC meetings with Drs
20/6	Email to external auditor re Annual Return 2015/16
21/6	Email confirming use of the marquee
21/6	Email to VHMC asking to use a water supply etc
22/6	Email to unsuccessful community project fund applicant
22/6	Email to CCTV company confirming service requirement
23/6	Email to VHMC re play area work re use water for turf etc and payment
26/6	Email to Cllr Bell advising him of Planning Committee meeting
28/6	Email to Cllr Bell requesting an update re possible drs surgery
29/6	Email to Ashford KALC advising that 2 councillors will attend meeting on 13 July
4/7	Email to Cranbrook PC re defibrillator training
1/7	Email to parishioner re GJ Playing Field hedge following a telephone message
5/7	Email to Biddenden Juniors re Kent Trust for Youth Sport charity